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ST MARY’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
In Partnership with St Helen’s Primary School 

Church Road, 
Yate,                                 
South Gloucestershire, 
BS37 5BG 
Telephone: (01454) 867155 
Fax No      (01454) 867157 
Email office@stmarysyate.org.uk 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Leavers Trip – Mojo Active 
 
Destination: Mojo Active, Almondsbury 

Date of Trip: Tuesday 15th July 2025 

Times: We will be leaving school at 8..45am and returning at 4pm 

Cost: £45.00 – in order to help spread the cost we have set up a payment 
schedule as follows: 
 
£6.00  1st Nov 2024                       £6.00  1st March 2025  
£6.00  1st Dec 2024                       £6.00   1st April 2025   
£6.00  1st Jan 2025                       £6.00   1st May 2025 
£6.00  1st Feb 2025                       £3.00   1st June 2025 
                                                         
You can of course pay it in one lump sum if you wish but we ask the full 
payment of £45.00 is made by 1st June 2025. 

Details of trip: This trip will give the year 6’s a final day of team building before they all 
go their separate ways to secondary school. It will be fun packed day of 
activities which may include some of the following: low ropes, Zorb football, 
Nerf wars, assault course, tunnel mazes, archery, tree climbing and fire 
lighting. 

Lunch: 
 

All children will require a packed lunch and bottle of water for the trip. 
Please can you ensure there are no nut products or chocolate bars in the 
lunch boxes. 

Clothing: All children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing. Please bring sun 
hat/sunscreen if hot or waterproof coat for wet weather. 

 
To cover the cost of the trip, we require a contribution of £. This will be a cashless trip, therefore all payments 

need to be paid via the online payments system https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/ 
consent for your child to attend will also need to be given on this system. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr Higginson, Mr Moon, Mrs Oakley & Miss Stell 
Year 5/6 Team 
 

 
Executive Headteacher:  Mrs Julie Simpson 
Headteacher:            Mrs Bethan Scriven  
Deputy Headteacher:     Mrs Natalie Lane 
Date: Monday 16th September 2024 
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